



Fraversing the Paths to Educational Excellence
February 7, 2017

Division Memorandum No. 55 s, 2017

REQUEST FOR RELIGIOUS VOCATION CAMPAIGN BY THE CONGREGATION OF THE MOST HOLY REDEEMER

To : Asst. Schools Division Superintendents

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Division Education Program Supervisors/Division Coordinators

Public Schools District Supervisors/District In-Charge

Public Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

- 1. Enclosed is a letter from Mr. Giftren M. Codaste, Lay Promoter of Vocation of the Redemptorist Missionaries requesting permission to conduct religious vocation campaign between the months of February and March, 2017 to secondary schools.
- 2. Public Secondary School Heads are encouraged to accommodate them provided the policy on DepEd Order No. 9 s. 2005 entitled **Instituting Measures to Increase Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith** shall be observed.
 - 3. For cooperation.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI
OIC-Asst. Regional Director -NIR
Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent



OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP PARISH VOCATION MINISTRY OFFICE

REDEMPTORIST CHURCH
REDEMPTORIST COMMUNITY, DUMAGUETE CITY
San Lorenzo Ruiz St., 6200 Dumaguete City, Philippines
P.O. Box 139
Tel. (035) 422-9160/225-4763



DEPED NES...

RECEIVE

NO: 4-02/2

DATE: 2 6 JAN 20/7

BY: 6

RECORD SECTION

January 26, 2017

Salustiano T. Jimenez, Llb.
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent
Dumaguete City
Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Sir,

Greetings in the Most Holy Redeemer!

The Congregation of the Most Holy Redeemer would like to conduct our religious vocation campaign in the different selected schools for the months of February & March, 2017.

In connection with this, we would be grateful if you allow us to promote religious vocation among your public secondary schools in particular the Grade 11 under your jurisdiction and supervision within the province of Negros Oriental. We planned to have an hour of vocation talk every school. We ensure proper coordination with the school head and will be held during vacant periods so that no classes will be disrupted.

We are hoping for your affirmative response and may our request be granted.

Thank you very much and may the Holy Redeemer Bless you as you allow yourself to be a cooperator in God's work of calling laborers for his harvest!

In the Most Holy Redeemer,

Mr. Giftren M. Codaste
Lay Promoter of Vocation
Redemptorist Missionaries

Noted by:

Fr. Ryan Joseph Parantar, C.Ss.R Local Director of Vocations

Redemptorist Community, Dumaguete City

09159416521